
MEMORANDUM

TO:  Members of the School Board and Superintendent Holmberg
FROM: Patrick Chaffey, Executive Director of Business Services
DATE: July 21, 2025
RE: Food Service Milk/Dairy Bids

Recommendation
For the Board to approve the milk/dairy bid from St Paul Beverage Solutions.  

Background
The school district received bids for the school lunch program for milk and related products on 
June 30, 2025. Two companies responded to the requests for bids.

After review of these responses the administrative recommendation is to accept the bid from St 
Paul Beverage Solutions.  

Attachments
Milk bid recommendation
Milk bid tabulation


